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been the ease in the past, therefore we would like the 
Director to have qualifications along that line. Naturally 
we would prefer a native born Hew Brunswicker, everything 
else being equal, but our main object is to procure the 
right man and one who has the proper qualifications.

I am writing to you in connection
with this matter upon the suggestion of Mr. E. W. Beatty, 
President of the Canadian Pacific Railway Company.

We would very much appreciate
any assistance that you can give us with regard to the 
selection of a proper man for the position. The salary 
of the late Director has been $2800. per year, and I would 
anticipate that we would probably have to pay a little more 
than that to get the proper man for the position.

Yours very truly

Chairman.
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